
   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 2016 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Parent/carer access Online Safety Evening 

 

 

Online Safety Evening – Wednesday 5th October 

We will be running an online safety evening for parents and carers on Wednesday 5th October at 
6:30pm. During the evening we will provide some guidance about online issues and some very 
practical tips about how to protect your child when they are accessing online content. Amongst 
other things the evening will include: 

 Home internet/ISP content filters 

 YouTube, Google, iPad, XBOX 360 and social media filter settings 

 Safe browser apps 

If you plan to attend the evening please would you make Emma Treweek aware on 01943 463524 
ext.222 or through the school info. address (above). 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr C. Rowbottom. Deputy Headteacher 


